
From: Schultz, James D. EOP/WHO
To: Patrick J. Lightfoot
Cc: De La Vega, Scott
Subject: Re: New Entrant Report Questions/Edits - Conway
Date: Friday, April 21, 2017 2:56:34 PM

Working on these over the weekend. 

James D. Schultz
Senior Associate Counsel and Special Assistant to the President
Office of White House Counsel

 (m)

On Apr 21, 2017, at 2:27 PM, Patrick J. Lightfoot <pjlightf@oge.gov> wrote:

Jim and Scott,

Following up on the status of this. Thanks!

Sincerely,

--
Patrick J. Lightfoot
Assistant Counsel, Ethics Law & Policy Branch
General Counsel & Legal Policy Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
Telephone: (202) 482-9271
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

From: Patrick J. Lightfoot 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 2:33 PM
To: '; '
Subject: New Entrant Report Questions/Edits - Conway

Jim and Scott,

Please see my initial comments, etc. on Kellyanne Conway’s New Entrant Report below. The
report has been returned in Integrity.
Sincerely,
--
Patrick J. Lightfoot
Assistant Counsel, Ethics Law & Policy Branch
General Counsel & Legal Policy Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
Telephone: (202) 482-9271
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
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OGE Confidential Notice: This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record
or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. This email also may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or
otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or
the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its
contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by
responding to the email and then immediately delete the email.
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